4406 Holland Dallas, Texas 75219 January 13, 1970

Dear Gary, Paul and Harold:

Gary, I am putting in the mail to you today a copy of Curry's book. I am terribly sorry that I didn't realize you hadn't obtained a copy yet. Please consider it a belated Christmas present. I'm sorry to hear that you've been a bit under the weather. I wish you were here... Of course, you'd starve to death at my house unless you were able to get to a restaurant... As usual, the kitchen table is piled high with documents, etc.

Paul, I am putting in the mail to you today Gary's two files on Crafard and Penebaz. I have copied the Penebaz file but did not make copies of the Crafard file. The file on Penebaz does not contain too much on him but it is the only one I have. Gary, you sent it to me after you got back to Minn. It also has some things on Fowler.

I am sending the Curry book by "book rate" but will send the files to Paul by first class mail.

I understand there is another part to Oswald in New Orleans which was not printed in the original book. This is something I would very much like to have. If any of you have an extra copy of it I would really appreciate it. (I believe Gary said something about this while he was here.)

I recently ordered three books from California written by Stanley Marks. I have only received one. Two Days of Infamy. Mr. Marks is a little off the track on a number of things but there is enough in it that is interesting to make it worth while having.

Harold, did you ever receive the "Almanac" I sent you which was published in Austin in 1968? You haven't mentioned receiving it and I just want to be sure... Bill Boxley got it for me. He brought me two copies and when you said you hadn't seen it, I sent one on to you just after I sent the Curry book... (the second copy)

Well, I'll stop writing and run over to the post office ...

Sincerely,

grang